Glen Rock Recreation Board Meeting

May 18, 2021

Call to order 6:36PM

Members Present: Sarah, Jim, All, Rosemary, Samantha & Teen Representative Bella
Secretary's Report: none

Treasurers Report: Motion to approve by Jim, Seconded by Ali Approved by All

New Business

Glen Rock Train Stop Pop-up Market Funds:

Market funds well now go through the rec board accounts rather than the friends account the market
will be opening May 30th Bella Jim and Allie will hang Flyers on doors at town to remind local residents
of the markets hours market received Blum grant

Instagram: Ali set up an Instagram account for the park check it out and be sure to follow

Lost and Found: There have been a lot of last items at the park recently we've decided to put a tote
connected to the pavilion for lost and found items

TruGreen Issue: during our last pop-up playdate TruGreen was spraying the grass at the park during the
event Rosemary will reach out to true green to ensure they are spraying the grass prior two events in
the future.

Summer Playground Program: Registration for summer green playground program will open June 1st we
currently have four counselors and four more are needed

Playground Mulching: Mulch is needed this year we will order March and host a molten pizza date date
to be determined

Teen Representative Report

Teen representative Bella would like to add a bulletin board down by the basketball courts to advertise
teen events as that is the location where many of our teens gather. She will also add posters in the
bathroom advertising team events and hang them around town as well. We would like to host a Gaga pit
building day the same day as our Mulching and pizza even. Bella plans to ask the Boy Scouts and Girl
Scouts as well as local homeschoolers and any teens interested to helping with the assemble of the Gaga
pit. Bella is currently working and fall and winter events ideas and will update us at the next meeting

Photo Contest: To help get the word out about the parks social media pages on Facebook and Instagram
Sarah suggested hosting a photo contest where people would submit pictures of their families enjoying
the park. We would compile the pictures in album where the public could vote for their favorite the
person who submitted the winning photo will receive a free pavilion rental.

Old Business




Fall fundraiser: The fundraiser will be held September 25, After discussing themes this year we are
planning to host some sort of carnival event with family and dog related activities.

Our next meeting will be held June 15th at 6:30 PM at the Glen Rock park

Meeting adjourned 7:35 PM




